

## Newsletter

Dear Parents/Carers,

As a school, we are continuing to focus on our new Trust values which were shared at the start of this academic year. These are: Community, Happiness, Aspiration, Respect, Articulacy, Curiosity, Teamwork, Equality, Resilience. Together these words give us CHARACTER. Through assemblies and lessons we are continuing to look at these and it has been wonderful to see the children talking about them and displaying them in school.

### Online safety

The internet is amazing and has so much to offer children and young people, but online safety skills are an increasingly important part of all our lives. It is essential to be aware of the amount of games and devices that have online chat facilities which could allow children to engage with strangers online. This includes VR headsets which immerse children in other worlds. Please check the access on all these games and devices to ensure your children are not engaging in 'online chats' with strangers. It is important to educate children around how to stay safe and not to share personal information with others.

You will have seen my Dojo message about the proposed strikes by one teaching union. Once I have more information I will share it with you.

Could we please remind you to ensure your children have appropriate clothing for the cold weather, including a warm coat and joggers or tracksuits for PE.

Once again, thank you for your continued support and I hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Robson Head of School

#### Mini Youth Games

Well done to some of our Year 6 children who took part in the swimming Mini Youth Games today.

### PROUD MOMENT...

This week we enjoyed a fantastic assembly by Otters Class (Year 3). They told us all about their learning on the Stone Age. They spoke with knowledge and confidence on the subject and were really able to show how this topic was cross curricular. Well done!

IQM S

E-mail: riverside-office@rmet.org 01634 338700



Term 3 2023

Week 3

Friday 20th January

### **Attendance**

The classes with the best

attendance this week

are:

Squirrels (Y2)

**Kestrels (Y5)** 

Owls (Y6)



### **Upcoming Events:**

Friday 27th January—Kingfishers Class Assembly at 8:55am

Friday 3rd February—Foxes Class
Assembly at 8:55am

Friday 3rd February—Reception and Nursery Stay and Read at 2:45pm



# STAY SMART ONLINE!

## Safe

Keep all of your personal information safe.



## Tell

Tell a responsible adult if you feel worried or uncomfortable.

## Meet

Don't meet up with strangers you have talked to online.

### Accept

Think before you accept anything online.

# Reliable

Not everyone is reliable. They may not be who they seem to be.